
 

Sandbrook Coproduction 

Group. 

We are working together to 

create and design the best 

environment for people who will 

use Sefton’s Short Term 

Assessment Unit (STAU). 

This group has met a few times, 

but we need you to get 

involved. 

We are meeting again on 

Wednesday 1st February 2023 

from 1pm - 3pm. 

This session will also be available 

to join in with through Zoom. 

At this session we will start to look 

at the care and support. 

This is the start of a large piece of 

work and will be discussed and 

coproduced over a long time.  

We will start at this meeting by 

making a plan of what needs to 

be considered. 

We will involve professional 

services who will work with the 

Unit in the future. 



 

If you would like to come to this 

meeting or get the link to attend 

virtually, please contact Steven 

Metcalf. 

steve.metcalf@sefton.gov.uk 

Phone - 07815 654 469 

More information and what we 

have done so far is on the Sefton 

Council’s website. 

www.sefton.gov.uk - search for 

STAU 

or scan this QR code.  

 Where is the meeting: 

Room 23  

(In the back car park) 
  

Cambridge Road Adult 

Education Centre  

Seaforth  

L21 1EZ 

Wednesday 1st February from 

1pm - 3pm. 

Or on Zoom. 

https://www.sefton.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/adult-social-care/adults/find-support/short-term-assessment-unit-stau/
https://www.sefton.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/adult-social-care/adults/find-support/short-term-assessment-unit-stau/

